
Reminder - FS2

Please make sure the children bring their reading record and reading book to school
on a Thursday so we can change their book.

Children will receive a book linked to the phonics they are currently learning at school.
They will also receive a sheet with letter sounds taught that week.

Stay and read

You are invited to come and read with your child in school on the following mornings:

• Tuesday 19th November - 8:40-9:05
• Thursday 5th December - 8:40-9:05
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Junk modelling

The children love making things from junk,
they love it that much we find it hard to
keep stocked up, so we are wondering if
you could help us?

Please could everyone save their empty
boxes, bottles, bottle tops, kitchen roll
tubes etc. and bring them in to school.

For health and safety purposes we can't
use toilet roll tubes, meat packaging or
cleaning product containers.

Christmas is coming!

Here are some special dates to
remember (times to follow):

• Friday 29th Nov - Christmas crafts
• Monday 16th Dec - FS1 carol concert
• Wednesday 18th Dec - FS2 nativity

Spare clothes

Please can we ask all parents to pack
some spare socks and trousers/skirt as
the children will still have the opportunity
to play outside and although they wear
waterproof clothing and wellies their
clothes can sometimes get wet.


